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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                                             Friday 8th  March  

 

What a busy week we have had at Tattenhall Park!  We began the week 

by celebrating World Book Day early, the corridors were filled with 

pyjama wearing children (and teachers) 

and book characters from every book 

genre you can imagine! Year 2, had a 

wonderful trip to Weaver Hall, we had a 

visit from Mad Science and on World Book 

Day, we listened to the captivating writer Struan Murray talking about 

his adventures as an author. All our classes also visited the library this 

week, which was a real treat! 

 

Year 4 returned today, still looking full of energy after three days at PGL 

Boreatton. They had a fantastic time – goodness knows how they managed to 

pack in so many activities- they even braved the cold and went raft building! 

We are very grateful to Mr Cragg, Miss Foreman, Mrs Barton, Mrs Harding 

and Mr Robinson, for supporting the children on their trip and hope they get 

a good rest this weekend! 

 

 

 

PTFA clothing donations  

We have confirmation that the recent clothes bank collection weighed in at 210 kgs and will receive a 

total of £84. A big thank you to all who donated and to the PTFA for moving and storing bags! 

 

The Mini Cops are out and about! 

As you know, the Road Safety officers had a competition to design a 

parking ticket and on Wednesday, they used some of the winning tickets 

to place on the car windscreens of cars that were parked on single and 

double yellow lines. All of the winners of the competitor will be doing 

this over the next few weeks, a few children at a time. 

 

Don’t forget: 

 

Parents’ Evening – Next week – the PTFA have asked for donations for the Spring Bingo to be left on 

the table in the entrance hall to school. 

 

Y5 Bikeability- Next week 
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STEM week – 11th March - 15th March 

We have many exciting activities planned during the week including; 

 

Stemfest for all children (run by Y5), a stick insect invasion in EYFS and KS1, VR afternoon for Key 

Stage 2 and a longest marble run competition.  

 

If parents have any cardboard or junk modelling materials, please could you send them in for the 

marble run competitions.  

 

Monday 11th March- Heber Science Fair 4-7pm 

 

Friday 15th March- Comic Relief Red Nose Day- Bring a £1 donation-the theme is ‘Crazy Scientific 

Hair’. We are hoping to see some unusual ‘scientific’ creations! 

 

Spring Bingo - Thursday 21st March – more details to follow.  

 

Village Mosaic 

On Tuesday 19th March, Year 5 and 6 will be working on the village mosaic, in school, to commemorate 

the coronation. If your family would like toad to the mosaic, there will also be a session running at the 

Barbour Institute on Sunday 24th March. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend,       

Mrs Bolton 


